Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg / This document is also available in Welsh Page 1 of 1

Gulley, Nicola

From: Rachael Bust [RachaelBust@coal.gov.uk] on behalf of The Coal Authority-Planning
[planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk]

Sent: 06 August 2013 17:09

To: Local Development Plan
Subject: UNCLASSIFIED: Supplementary Planning Guidance Consultation - Response from The Coal
Authority

Dear Spatial Planning Team

4™ june 2013 regarding the latest policy related consultations.

Thank you for your letter dated 2
Having reviewed the consultation documents, | confirm that The Coal Authority has no comments
to make in relation to:

1. CIL Draft Charging Schedule;
2. Planning Obligations SPG; and the
3. Shop Front Design SPG

Please continue to consult The Coal Authority on planning matters; preferably in an electronic
format.

For your information, we can receive documents via our generic email address
planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk, or through a simple hyperlink which is emailed to our generic
email address and links to the document on your website.

Regards

Rachael

’ @ The Coal Authority

Miss Rachael A, Bust 8.5c.(Hons), MA, M.Sc, LL.M, AMIEnvScl, MinstLM, MRTPT

Chief Planner / Principal Manager — Planning and Local Authority Liaison
T :(01623) 637 119

E : planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk

E : coalresources@coal.gov.uk

W : coal.decc.gov.uk

All images are subject to © Crown copyright and database right. Ordnance Survey Licence number
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